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October 9, 2002

To:
North Plains Planning Commission

From:
James Just, Friends of North Plains

Re:
Testimony on 8/19/2002 remand items

The attached letter contains comments regarding the City’s revised Work Products 1-5, as directed by LCDC’s remand order dated 8/19/2002.  I am submitting these comments on my own behalf as well as in my role as Friends of North Plains’ representative to Periodic Review. 

Respectfully submitted,

James Just

Friends of North Plains

Phone:
503 647-5023

Email:
info@fonp.org

P.O. Box 1417    (    North Plains, OR  97133    (    (503) 647-5023

P.O. Box 955  (  North Plains, OR  97133  (  (503) 647-5023
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